
Suspension of Registration and Certification Fees 
Fire Suppression program 

8CCR-1507-11 
 

 
November 10, 2017 
 
This notice serves as notification of a one-time suspension of fees for Registrations and Certifications 
issued for calendar year 2018 pursuant to Code of Colorado Regulations 8 CCR 1507-11 concerning the 
Fire Suppression Program 
 
Pursuant to Section 11.1 of 8 CCR 1507-11, the Division of Fire Prevention and Control (Division) will 
charge fees for the Registration of Suppression Contractors and Sprinkler Fitters and for the Certification 
of Fire Suppression System Inspectors.  Pursuant to Section 11.4, fees may be waived or modified when 
appropriate at the discretion of the Director of the Division. 
 
Pursuant to Section 11.2.2, the Division has reviewed the fund balance of the Fire Suppression Cash 
Fund and has determined to provide a one-time suspension of the fees for Suppression Contractor and 
Sprinkler Fitter Registrations and Fire Suppression Inspector Certifications initiated or renewed in 2018. 
 
Please note that fees will still be assessed for Registrations and certifications for which the initiation or 
renewal date is prior to January 1, 2018. Refunds will be issued to those who have applied early for 2018 
Registration or Certification renewal. 
 
 
Rob Geislinger 
Fire & Life Safety Section Chief 
700 Kipling St, Ste 4100 
Denver, CO 80215 


